

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D. Director, Planning and Development

(805) 568-2085

DATE: January 22, 2018

RE: O'Neil Residence, Variance, General Plan Amendment and Rezone, Case

No's:08GPA-00000-00007, 08RZN-00000-00006, 12VAR-00000-00012, and

08CDH-00000-00040

On January 22, 2018, Santa Barbara County Planning and Development received a request from the agent for the owner to continue the O'Neil project from January 30, 2018 to February 27, 2018 due to hardships associated with the recent natural disasters (email request included as Attachment-1). Staff requests that your Board continue review of the project to February 27, 2018.

Attachment-1: Email from Susan Petrovich, January 22, 2018

Lieu, Nicole

rom:

Lieu, Nicole

_ent:

Monday, January 22, 2018 3:23 PM

To:

Lieu, Nicole

Subject:

FW: O'Neil Continuance

From: Petrovich, Susan [mailto:SPetrovich@bhfs.com]

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 12:46 PM

To: Lieu, Nicole <nlieu@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>

Cc: Price, Patsy Stadelman cprice@bhfs.com; 'Jeffrey S. O'Neil (jeffreysoneil@gmail.com)' <jeffreysoneil@gmail.com</pre>

Subject: RE: O'Neil Continuance

Because I have been displaced or marooned first by the Thomas Fire and then by mudslides, and continue to be displaced, I request that the O'Neil matter be continued to Feb. 27. Thank you for your assistance with this.

Susan

Susan F. Petrovich
Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP
1020 State Street
anta Barbara, CA 93101
5.882.1405 tel
SPetrovich@bhfs.com